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Kelly Cooper, President 

Borough Assembly 
April 21, 2020 

The Honorable Don Young 
U.S. House of Representative 
2314 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Young: 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly would like to thank you for signing on as a 
co-sponsor and for supporting the inclusion of the Secure Rural Schools and 
Community Self-Determination Act (SRS) and Payment in Lieu of Taxes (PILT) 
programs in the next COVID-19 legislative package. Please let us know if you have 
suggestions as to what else we can do to help further this discussion and 
accomplish the funding request. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Assembly President 

KC/jb 

cc: Assembly Members 

HaiY:!fS~ 
Assembly Vice President 
WIR Board Member 


